
 
 
TO:   Mayor & City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Disc Golf Course Bathrooms 
 
DATE:  September 3, 2024 

 
Background 
One of the actions that the City Council approved regarding the disc golf course 
expansion during the January 2 City Council meeting was the placement of a portable 
bathroom on the north end of the course. As such, the Parks & Recreation Committee 
has been working with Public Works Supervisor Zierden on the best location for the 
bathroom in that area. 
 
Placement of Portable Bathroom 
There are currently two portable bathrooms placed at the Monarch Trail and Agate Pass 
disc golf courses, one at the new parking lot on White Overlook Dr. and one at the old 
parking lot on Green Scene Dr.  
 
While there were two documented incidences of public urination on the disc golf course 
expansion this spring, both occurred prior to the portable bathrooms being placed for 
the season. There have not been any documented cases or reports of public urination 
since the bathrooms were placed. Additionally, a number of the neighbors on the north 
side of the disc golf course expansion expressed displeasure with the prospect of a 
portable bathroom being placed behind their homes. 
 
As there haven’t been any reported issues with urination since the existing bathrooms 
were put in place, as a number of the neighbors are not in favor of one being placed on 
the north side of the course behind their homes, and as winter is now only a few months 
away, the Parks & Recreation Committee has submitted a recommendation to the City 
Council to not place a portable bathroom on the north side of the course now or in the 
spring. The Committee would like to watch and see how the rest of the 2024 season 
goes and how Spring 2025 goes as well. 
 
Council Action 
Staff is requesting that the City Council consider the Parks & Recreation Committee’s 
recommendation to not place a portable bathroom on the north side of the disc golf 
course.   
 

 


